
Get a FREE Walkie Talkie by
Participating  in  the  Kupuna
Coconut  Wireless
Communication Network
AARP and Be Ready Manoa have partnered to connect neighbors
across  Manoa  Valley  by  providing  an  alternative  mode  of
communication  following  a  major  disaster  like  a  hurricane
where electrical lines and cell towers will be down.  Receive
a FREE walkie talkie if you sign up to be a part of the Kupuna
Coconut Wireless Communications Network.  This program is open
to all Manoa Valley residents age 55 years or older, and the
training to learn how to operate the walkie talkie will be
held on Wednesday April 24 from 9:30 am to 11:30 am at the
Hale Kokua o Manoa Adventist Community Center 2655.  Register:
https://events.aarp.org/manoa4-24  or  call  877-926-8300  or
click on the QR code.  Refreshments will be served.  Drop-ins
welcome if space allows.
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